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Dear Ritchie 

Re. Ardnamurchan Lighthouse Developments 

The West Ardnamurchan Community Development Company Board would like to express 

their support for the planned asset acquisition and future developments at Ardnamurchan 

Lighthouse. As part of our community consultation in 2016, the community expressed their 

support for the Lighthouse Board and its plans to make this iconic site more sustainable for 

the benefit of the community and the local economy. 

We have appreciated the regular updates on the plans being put together by the Board, and 

for its involvement in the wider strategy arising out of the community consultation to develop 

opportunities for better information about the local heritage and improved experiences for 

visitors. 

We wish you every success with your plans and will offer any support we can including 

communicating on your behalf with the wide membership of the Community Development 

Company. 

Best wishes, 

Dale Meegan (Ms) 

Company Secretary 

On behalf of the Board of West Ardnamurchan Community Development Company 

(WACDC)  
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